
As we enter the Christmas season and are looking at the celebration of a new life, the life of our Savior Jesus 
Christ, I am reminded of how we have celebrated the lives of so many of our members who have departed 
from us recently and have ascended into heaven to spend eternity with our Lord. For quite a few of our 
saints, the columbarium at Centenary is their earthly resting place. The Centenary Columbarium was built 
about twenty years ago and is located on the west side of our sanctuary. We have recently undertaken steps 
to enhance and improve this space as well as create a more inviting area in which to honor our loved ones.

The Trustees of the church have implemented a plan to renovate and repair certain areas of the Columbarium. 
This project will include specialized masonry rework, improved drainage, cleaning and landscape improvements. 
The project is already underway and is expected to be completed in the Spring. The work will be performed 
by Frank L. Blum Construction Company. The initial assessment for project was completed by Engineered 
Concepts. We will take great care of the space during this process and honor completely those who are already 
inurned in that space. We are working hard to make this area a very special place for many years to come.

Not too many of us want to talk about death or memorial services but it is an expected and unavoidable part 
of life. We strive at Centenary to provide the very best care and support if you experience the loss of a loved 
one. Should you wish to consider a niche in our columbarium, please give us a call and we will be happy to 
walk you through the process.					   
						    

~ Mary Ann Wexler

FINANCIAL SUMMARY JANUARY - OCTOBER 2017

FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR


